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Celebrations & Pictures of Wildcat Scholars
& the Dedicated Staff Who Serve Them



Return of Wildcat
Wrestling

A Wildcat thank you to the Lapwai School
District Board of Trustees, Nez Perce
Tribe, and Lapwai community for their
support of our student athletes and
committed coaching team. Please join us
in celebrating Coach Katus, Coach
Lattuada, and their dedicated volunteers!

Wednesday, January 10, 2024 marked the first
time in over three decades Wildcat Wrestlers
had the opportunity to showcase their skills
with support of a hometown crowd!



2023-2024 Lapwai School District
Superintendent’s Student Cabinet

The 2023-2024 Lapwai School District Superintendent’s Student Cabinet introduced
themselves to the Circle of Elders on Friday, January 5th. These student leaders gathered their
wisdom for an upcoming project on respect.



2023-2024 Lapwai School District
Superintendent’s Student Cabinet
4th Grade Sa’qan Greene

5th Grade Aralen Moses

6th Grade Elyden Jackson

7th Grade Kelly Cirame

8th Grade Dominick Kager

9th Grade Dante Davis

10th Grade Madden Bisbee

11th Grade Charlize Kipp

12th Grade Elijah McCormack



Nez Perce 
Cultural 
Principles

Alicia Wheeler joined Mrs. Paris’ 1st grade
Wildcat Scholars for reading and storytelling.
Students crafted sentences with adjectives
followed by a fry bread reward!

Qe’ciyew’yew’ Sepehitemenew'éet Alicia!



Elementary Student Success!

Senior basketball players joined the celebration at the Elementary Awards
Assembly on January 5th. Qe’ciyew’yew’ Mrs. Bateman for sharing pictures!



Student & Family 
Privacy Rights

Policy 

Parental
Rights
Policy 

Please contact David Aiken, Lapwai School District 
Superintendent, with questions: (208) 843-2622

http://www.lapwai.org/board/policy/900/901.7%20Student%20and%20Family%20Privacy%20Rights.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/board/policy/900/901.6%20Parental%20Rights.pdf

